
B-CC Gymnastics competed in the Varsity B meet at Walter Johnson on 
Thursday May 5th.  The Varsity B meet features gymnasts who did not compete 
in the County Championships on Tuesday night.  These gymnasts get the 
opportunity to show the results of their work all season.   
 
Competing for the second year were Junior Ysabela Coll, Junior Shayna 
Goldsmith and Sophomore Kristina Grove. These  returning gymnasts all 
improved over last year’s competition.   Competing for their first year were 
Sophomore Catherine Demmerle and Junior Amanda Goransson.   
 
Shayna tied for 6th place All Around. WJ and Blair had very large teams this year, 
so there was stiff competition for the top 6 places.  Congratulations Ysabela, 
Shayna, Kristina, Catherine and Amanda on your solid performances. 
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